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July 3, 2018 
 
FEAST OF SAINT THOMAS THE APOSTLE 
 
TO:  All Pastors/Administrators and Finance Committee Chairs and Members 
 
SUBJECT:  Regional and Zone meetings – merging parishes financial implications 
 
Included with this Memorandum, you will find, a complete schedule of upcoming 
meetings to discuss the document “Financial Procedures and Information for the 
Merging of Parishes” that had been previously circulated.  The purpose of these 
meetings is to focus on financial matters only.  If you have questions concerning 
other issues, such as Mass times, Religious Education, etc., they should be 
discussed with the Pastor and the newly formed Pastoral Council. 
 
In preparation for this meeting, if you have any questions that you would like 
answered by the Finance Office, I ask that you e-mail them directly to my address 
by July 6. 
 
If you are not able to make one of these planned meetings in your area, you are 
invited to any of the others. 
 
We look forward to our meeting with you during this time of realignment. 
 
Blessings on your Summer. 
 
Rev. Douglas R. McNeill, 
Episcopal Vicar for Temporal Affairs 


